
Councillor Twinney: 

That the Ontario Government consider the appropriate legislative amendments to 
the Municipal Act, 2001 to permit telephone or video conference participation by 
appointed members of municipal accessibility advisory committees required by 
the Accessibility for Ontarians with Disabilities Act, 2005; 

And that this resolution be circulated to the Hon. Kathleen Wynne, Premier of 
Ontario; Hon. Brad Duguid, Minister of Economic Development, Employment and 
Infrastructure; Hon. Ted McMeekin, Minister of Municipal Affairs and Housing; Mr. 
Chris Ballard, MPP; municipalities in York Region, Durham Region, Halton 
Region, City of Toronto and the Association of Municipalities of Ontario. 


